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Sent from my iPhone

To whom it may concern. I am forwarding this email with the intent to express my sense of urgency and
worry regarding he signing off on wild bird derogations this year by the relevant minister. It is of the highest
importance that the derogations be signed this year and subsequent years for that matter for the protection of
crops first and foremost and of smaller nesting birds. Crop protection this year especially due to the war in
Ukraine and the lack of grain in the country really drives the necessity home. We need to be able to control
pigeon numbers especially during the summer months. This matter should pass without issue.



